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I strongly oppose this additional income tax. Why additional taxes are being pushed 

through without a vote from all the people in the state is insanity. In addition to more 

funds be allocated to fishing and hunting licenses from all people, when not everyone 

is participating in those things - especially when you are also raising the prices of 

those licenses. This state is getting out of hand in the amount of income taxes that 

are being charged, and the recreational licenses for outdoor sports as well. 

Strong opposition is the only testimony you should be seeing from Oregonians, and 

the way you are going about this is sneaky. Shame on you! 


